
Speak up for Wilderness at Boreas Ponds! 
DEC’s No. 1 priority should be environmental conservation,

not recreational access.
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Biological information is critical to good land-use planning. Adirondack scientists have documented 
important ecological and wilderness values at Boreas Ponds. Yet, so far our NYS DEC has not incorporated 
science-based information in its Interim Access Plan. 

Under laws governing our Forest Preserve, recreation is very important — but secondary — to natural 
resource protection. 

Stand with us for the wild. Support adding Boreas Ponds to the High Peaks Wilderness at 7 public hearings 
around New York State. Hearings begin on November 9th. To find the hearing nearest you and for more 
information about what’s at stake, visit www.adirondackwild.org.

For a FREE copy of  our report: The Adirondack Park at a Crossroad: A Road Map for Action,  
please visit our website, www.adirondackwild.org,  and download it right from the home page.

While you’re there, we also invite you to become a member, make a donation, or sign up for our award-winning eNewsletter, Dialogue for the Wild. 
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